
 

The Geography and Geo- Informatics program, the Faculty of Humanities and Social 
Sciences, held the online orientation for the new students. 

On June 30th, 2020, the Geography and Geo- Informatics program, the Faculty of Humanities and 
Social Sciences held the orientation for the first year and the second- year students through the 
online. The purpose of this orientation is to let the first-year students in the Geography and Geo-
Informatics program get to know the lecturers in the program, the guideline for studying, and 
living in this program and university for the new students in the academic year 2020. 


